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Dear Guest,

We are thrilled to announce that the Hotel Metropole Monte-Carlo will write a new chapter in its

history, with a forthcoming renovation project.

Consequently as of November 30th, 2020, the hotel will temporarily close for the first phase of

the embellishment works focusing on the hotel’s “behind-the-scenes”.

The Hotel Metropole will reopen its doors in April 2021 and you will be able to enjoy again the

inventive and exquisite cuisine orchestrated by Christophe Cussac at the Lobby Bar, at the

Michelin-starred Yoshi restaurant and at Odyssey, the alfresco restaurant by the pool designed by

Karl Lagerfeld.

The Spa Metropole by Givenchy will launch its brand new Spring-Summer skincare collection for a

haute-couture beauty experience.

We look forward to welcoming you back next spring and our reservations department remains

at your disposal to book your future stay. We will do our utmost to offer you once again

unforgettable experiences among us.

The Hotel Metropole Monte-Carlo Team
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